
March 16, 2020 
 
Dear Families, 
 
As you well know, school is canceled 
until further notice due to the 
current pandemic.  Students were 
sent home with a calendar/schedule 
to follow during the days they will be 
out from school.  The purpose of 
these at-home assignments is to 
engage your child in some type of 
learning while they are not at school.  
This will not truly replace the regular 
rituals & routines of going to school 
but it should help. 
 
I understand not all families have 
access to computers to do 
computer-based learning.  Please do 
not stress over this.  You may just 
focus on the paper-based lessons. 
 
Above all else, please 
mind your health and 

well-being. 
 
I will be in touch with families 
through ClassDojo should you have 
questions or concerns.  I will notify 
families of any news and updates 
about resuming school as soon as I 
get them. 

You can stay informed by checking 
the RCSS website frequently: 
rcboe.org. 
 
I appreciate your understanding & 
flexibility during this time. 
 
What went home: 

✓ this letter 

✓ calendar/schedule 

✓ i-Ready workbooks for reading & 

math 

✓ phonics/fluency items 

✓ social studies magazines 

✓ log-in cards with passwords 

✓ extra pencils 

✓ pack of paper 

✓ love & well wishes from your 

teacher 

 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Kelly 
kellyka@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us 
ClassDojo 

http://www.rcboe.org/
http://www.classdojo.com/

